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Tuesday 22nd March 2022 
 

Stage 3 - Q&A with Dr. Karl 
Event Date: Wednesday 23rd March 2022 (via Zoom) 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

On Wednesday 23rd March 2022 students in Stage 3 will participate in a Q&A session with Dr. Karl Kruszelnicki. 

Dr. Karl is a qualified scientist, doctor and engineer whose engaging approach to science has led him to become 

a well-known children’s author, media personality and science communicator. 
 

In Science and Technology this term, students are learning about the wonders of the universe. They are exploring 

scientific concepts relating to the solar system and developing their planetary knowledge. In conjunction with 

weekly science lessons, students are also engaging in inquiry-based STEAM projects focused on developing their 

design thinking and investigative skills. Presently, students are either creating a short-film about a galactic 

concept or constructing 3D prototype Mars rovers. 
 

The Q&A session presents an opportunity for students to engage in scientific discussion with an expert, explore 

the wonders of the universe and hear firsthand how scientists make discoveries and solve real-world problems. 

In preparation for the event, students will work collaboratively to compose 15 questions to ask Dr Karl. The 

session will be held via Zoom and will run for approximately 45 minutes. 
 

If you have any concerns about your child participating in this event, please contact your child’s teacher. If you 

would like to withdraw your child from this learning activity, please contact Mrs Ptolemy directly via the school 

email. 

 

 

Stage 3 Teachers     May Ptolemy 
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